
 

 
Dear Families          24th May 2019 

                                                           

We have had a lovely sunny week this week. The children have loved The Selfish Crocodile story. They have 

been busy cutting out their own crocodiles and collaging some. They have also been busy building rivers and 

jungles for the animals and had lots of discussion about how not to be selfish like the crocodile. As you may 

have noticed the children have loved creating with chalk on the playground as well. 

  

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds:  

 

     ue ure ture 
 

Please practise these at home.  Please remember to let your class teacher know when your child is confident 

with reading all of their teddy/ fish or boat words etc.   

 

For homework for the next few weeks we are going to have a Reading Challenge. We will be sending home two 

books with each child for the next few weeks, see how many times you can read in a week. There will be special 

prizes for the children who have read the most, please make sure you write in the charts in their homework 

books so we can keep count. Results will be announced the week after half term.  

We have been very impressed with the amount of reading already, please keep this up over your half term 

break.  

 

P.E- Just a reminder our P.E days our Monday and Fridays for both classes so please bring P.E kits on these days. 

 

Lost Property 

We have a few children who have mislaid their jumpers/cardigans.  Please could we ask you to check your 

child’s uniform to see if they have accidentally picked it up. 

 

Forest School – Miss Cawthorne’s class on a Tuesday and Miss Boundy’s class on a Thursday, please bring wellies 

on these days. 

 

Our book after half term is The Koala Who Could.  

 

School Council – Sandcastle Competition – 29th April to 29th May 

Thanks you to everyone who has entered the competition so far.  We have had so many fabulous entries so we 

have added runner up prizes for each year group.  We hope the lovely weather continues through May to allow 

more of you to get out there and have a fun time helping your child to create their own sandcastles.  You can 

submit photos of your creations electronically to ovsandcastle@outlook.com.  The School Council will judge all 

entries after half term and prizes will be awarded at the Friday assembly. 

 

Tax Free Child Care Weblink Meeting 
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare   

 

Wanted 

If you have any unwanted tea-cups, saucers and teapots please could you hand them into the school office for 

the attention of Mrs Manley. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three” (see our website for full details) 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Mon, 27th to Fri, 31st May – Half term 

Mon, 3rd June – Non Pupil Day 

Return to school – Tuesday, 4th June  

Thur, 6th June – Food Tasting - details to come. 

Thur, 20th June – School Council – Non-uniform day/whole school water fight – details to come. 

Thur, 27th June – Reception Sports Day – 1.30pm to 3pm. 

 

 

Have a fantastic Half Term 

 

Miss Cawthorne        Miss Boundy
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